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Advocating for Smart Cities at the 
City Disrupt Conference in 
Melbourne, and the Australian 
Government Data Summit in 
Canberra.

Smart Cities Readiness 
Masterclass with Council’s at 
National Growth Areas Alliance in 
Canberra.

Smart Precinct Workshop with 
GBCA, Victorian Planning 
Authority & Places Victoria.

Assessment of 
Applications for the 
Built Environment Task 
Force for Smart Cities. 

Keep an eye out for 
forthcoming call for 
participation in two new 
Task Force’s: Social 
Impact and Leadership 
and Policy.

Smart Cities Studio 
Meet-Up’s in Brisbane 
and Melbourne.
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Visit to the Adelaide Smart City 
Studio.

Smart Cities 
Readiness Guide 
Australia New 
Zealand. Updates are 
underway, and this 
week – the Smart 
People Chapter 

Remember to follow us 
on social media at: 
@smartcitiesanz


